
 
April 30,2021 

 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 

I am requesting funding for the Pallets to Housing project in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Everett, located at 2930 
Wetmore Ave., Everett, WA 98201.  

 
The funding would be used for site development, purchase of pallet shelters, and 
management agency operations for the Pallets to Housing program.  
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Rick Larsen 
Member of Congress 
Washington State, 2nd District 


